

November 10, 2015

3B Solutions John Ironside 310 Innisfil St, Barrie, ON L4N 3G3

Thank you so

Dear John,

On behalf of Women & Children's Shelter of Barrie, we would like to thank you for creating the incredible video that significantly contributed to the success of our 6th Annual 'Walk a Mile In Her Shoes' event at Heritage Park on September 19th 2015. We truly appreciate your contributions for the second year in a row, to help with this event and all that you continue to do for our women and children.

Together we raised \$27,000! It was our best Walk a Mile event so far! This funding will help close to 20 women and children stay for up to 12 weeks with us as a refuge from the abuse in their home. The #1 factor that will affect a woman's decision to leave an abusive situation is a visible change in the level of community support. Please know that you have made a difference in a dark night of someone else's soul.

Through your support, participation and enthusiasm, you have made a positive impact for both the women and children who stay at the shelter and those seeking our services while remaining in the community

Thank you again John for all of your time, effort and great shots. A big thank you to Bob for his help with the planning and keeping things together. We look forward to the 2016 Walk a Mile In Her Shoes at Heritage Park. We hope that we can count on your support again next year!

Sincerely,

Lisa Spinks-Smith Development Manager Women & Children's Shelter of Barrie W 705 728 6300 X229 C 705 794 1150 F 705 728 1364

Email: <u>lisa@barrieshelter.com</u> www.barrieshelter.com